
Professor Richard J. Bathurst inducted as 

International Honorary Member of the 

Japanese Geotechnical Society  

At a recent meeting of the Japanese Geotechnical 

Society (JGS) in June 2019, Professor Bathurst of the 

GeoEngineering Centre at Queen’s-RMC was 

inducted as an “International Honorary Member of 

the JGS”. This honor was bestowed in recognition of 

his many technical and leadership contributions to 

the international geosynthetics community and for 

his many technical collaborations with members of 

the JGS over many years.   

 


